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           11.9.23 

 
Year 4 Times Tables Meeting 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
We will be holding a short meeting on Wednesday 20th September at 5:30pm to discuss the Multiplication 
Times Tables Check that Year 4 pupils will take at the end of the academic year. The meeting will be held in 
the school hall.  
 
During the meeting, we will share details of what the test entails and how it will be administered. We will also 
explain how you can help your child at home and ways in which retention and rapid recall of times tables 
facts can be developed. There will be the opportunity to ask any questions you may have after the meeting. 
 
Please return the reply slip below as soon as possible to indicate your attendance. 
 
 
 
Many thanks for your ongoing support, 
 
 
The Key Stage 2 Team 
 

Year 4 Times Tables Meeting – Wednesday 20th September 2023, 5:30pm 
 

Child’s name____________________________________   Class_____________________ 
 

I will/will not be attending the times tables meeting on Wednesday 20th September 2023.  
 
Number of attendees:  
 

 

 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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